
 

Wellbeing Newsletter Autumn 1 - 2023  
 

Welcome to the first edition of our Wellbeing newsletter for this academic school year. It is wonderful to see how well the children have settled in after returning from the 
summer holidays and witness them fully immersed in their new year groups. At Barrow Hedges, we pride ourselves on our rich and varied curriculum, with so many exciting 
events, trips and visits having taken place already. However, we also recognise that this can be a challenging time of year for some of our pupils. 
 

Looking after ourselves and each other is extremely important and we would like to remind everyone that World Mental Health Day is on Tuesday 10 October 2023. To help 
raise awareness of this, we will be participating in #HelloYellow as other wellbeing activities in our PSHE sessions and beyond. Please also see the attached ideas below around 
transition. As the half term is rapidly approaching, please also enjoy a restful break with plenty of time to recharge your batteries before we return in November! 
 

                                                                                                               Miss Swinfield – Mental Health Lead 
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